
	

	

	

Dear	Alexis,	

	

Thank	you	for	sending	the	amended	application.	 	 You	have	been	granted	ethical	

approval	from	the	DEC	for	your	postgraduate	project.	

	

Best	regards,	

	

Val	

	

^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^	

	

Val	West	

Postgraduate	Programmes	Co-ordinator	

Department	of	Psychology	

Room	210,	Whitehead	Building	

Goldsmiths,	University	of	London	

New	Cross,	London	SE14	6NW	

	

t:	+44	(0)20	7919	7879	

f:	 	 +44	(0)20	7919	7873	

e:	v.west@gold.ac.uk	

	


